
I'd	love	to	create	a	Program	Newsletter	but
I'm	so	busy	with	other	administrative	tasks.
A	template	sure	would	come	in	handy!

I'm	noticing	a	lot	of	fidgeting	in	the
classroom;	I	think	it's	time	for	a	Shake
Break!

We	are	revising	our	budget	and	are	looking
for	ways	to	reduce	our	expense	without
compromising	quality	in	the	classroom	or
kitchen.

Someone	suggested	that	Field	Day	is	a
great	way	to	build	family	connections.	Can
you	offer	any	guidance	on	planning	this
event?

25	of	our	full	time	students	will	be
transitioning	to	B&A	care	in	the	fall.	Any
ideas	on	how	to	market	those	slots?

I	remember	something	about	children
under	10	in	a	licensed	center;	is	it	that	they
need	to	be	within	earshot	of	staff	at	all
times?

I	have	just	opened	a	new	center.	Are	there
any	tools	available	to	help	me	develop	a
business	budget?

We	would	like	to	update	our	employee	job
descriptions	as	well	as	our	handbook.	They
are	really	out	of	date;	we'd	like	to	start
fresh!

I	just	did	a	tour	with	a	family.	The	child	has
asthma;	currently	there	are	no	other
children	with	asthma	in	care.	Any
suggestions?

We	are	on	mailing	lists	and	aware	of	many
local	training	opportunities.	Do	you	have
information	for	national	events?


